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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER 16TH MAY 2025 

Our newsletter is also available to view on the school website at:  
https://heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/newsletters 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

94.61% 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

96.71% 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 19th May, Community Cuppa 2:15-3pm, all 
welcome, free to attend. 

• Gymnastics club Y3 – Y6 week 3. 
Wednesday 21st May, Class photographs, Leavers’ 
photograph, full smart uniform please. 

• BW Reception parents stay and play 2:15 – 
3:15pm. 

Thursday 22nd May, East Barnby meeting in Keeper 
Wood classroom 3:30 – 4pm. 
Friday 23rd May, Friends of School non uniform day, 
please bring a raffle or tombola donation. 

• School worship at church for pupils 

• School closes for half term. 
HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd June, School opens. 
Monday 16th June, Friends Bingo event. 

 
There may be changes to these dates. Please check the 
school website and Dojo for details.  

BADGER WOOD 
 

90.63% 
 

PARENTING SMART 
Parenting can be joyful but also very hard. Each week 
we aim to bring you a link that may be useful to you to 
find your way. This week's short clip is about sibling 
rivalry. 
Understanding sibling rivalry | Place2Be's Parenting 
Smart (youtube.com)  

REMINDER JEWELLERY 
Polite reminder, jewellery should not be worn in school. 
 

REMINDER EAST BARNBY MEETING YEAR 3 & 4 
There will be an East Barnby meeting on Thursday 22nd 
May at 3:30pm. We will provide details of activities, kit 
list etc. Parents and children are invited to attend to 
find out more about our visit. Please come into Keeper 
Wood classroom with your child via the playground. 

YEAR 6  
Well done to Year 6 for completing the national tests 
this week. All of the children have worked really hard. 
Tests are marked by examiners elsewhere. Results will 
be provided to parents in July. These results are 
forwarded to secondary schools 

NON-UNIFORM DAY - FRIDAY 
Friends of School have organised a non-uniform day 
on Friday 23rd May for all children and staff. Please 
wear casual clothes suitable for forest schools. Please 
bring in a prize as a donation for the Friends raffle. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

COMMUNITY CUPPA 
Residents of all ages, parents and pre-schoolers are 
invited to join us at the village hall for a cuppa and a 
chat on Monday 19th May from 2:15 – 3pm. 
 
 

 

SICKNESS 
In cases of sickness when a child is going to be off 
school, please phone the school office on each day of 
sickness on 01944 728 286. 
 
Please note that we have a 24 hour answerphone and 
pick up messages daily. 

 

RECEPTION PARENTS STAY & PLAY 
Parents of children in Reception are invited into school 
for Stay & Play to see the children’s environment and 
see how we learn through play. Please come to the 
school office on Wednesday 21st May the session will 
start at 2:15pm. We will finish for the end of the day. 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/newsletters
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=77UBDztb2Bc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=77UBDztb2Bc
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KEMPS 
We were delighted that Kemps were able to display the work of Farthing Wood pupils in their bookstore this term. 
Well done Farthing Wood, it looks great! 
 

                        

 
 
 

 

 

PARENTPAY EARLY BIRDS AND ASC 
Sessions for our Early Birds and After School Club are 
available to book on ParentPay for next half term. 
Places are filling up fast, please get booked! 
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ALBANWISE VISIT 
 
This year, Albanwise are hosting their Open Day on a weekend. They hope that this will encourage many families 
(and dogs!) to visit them. Please see the details online using the QR code here. 

 
 


